RHA background information
Information request from Social Worker to inform Statutory Health Assessment
PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

All children and young people who are admitted into local authority care are required to have regular statutory health assessments.
Social Workers often hold important information about children and families, which will help to inform health assessment with doctors and nurses.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In an attempt to improve information sharing prior to health assessments (both initial and review). I would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete this form, along with part A of the relevant BAAF health assessment form (attached), and return it to the CiC health team as usual; this will then be forwarded on to the person undertaking the health assessment.
Please be assured that all information will be treated in strictest confidence

	
	Comments

	Name of Child:
	

	DOB:
	

	Have there been any changes since last health assessment?
	

	Is the child attending any other health appointments ie SLT, OT, CYPS etc 
Please give details
	



	Are you aware of any missed appointments or missed schooling.
	

	Relevant medical history, including regular medication, allergies

	



	Is the child registered with a local GP?
	

	Is the child registered with a local dentist?
	

	Date of last routine dental check
	

	Any risks ie substance misuse, CSE, missing episodes, self-harm

	

	Do you have any concerns about the health of this child?

	



	Educational issues – please give an outline of any known difficulties, SEND, progress, support in place or any other issues in relation to school
	



	Date of last SDQ and score
	

	Subsequent actions if score is 14 or over
	

	Other
	

	Date
	

	Name of Social Worker
	

	Team
	

	Contact telephone number
	




Thank you 



